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Memorandum 

WMPSC-C 16-2024 

Subject: Niagara Region Response ERO 019-9196 - Enabling Beneficial Reuse 

of Excess Soil 

Date: December 9, 2024 

To: Waste Management Planning Steering Committee 

From: Emil Prpic, Associate Director Waste Disposal Operations and 

Engineering 

This memorandum serves to update the Waste Management Planning Steering 

Committee on a recent submission by Niagara Region in response to ERO-019-9196, 

titled Enabling Beneficial Reuse of Excess Soil, which proposes amendments to         

O. Reg. 406/19, On-Site and Excess Soil Management. The commenting period was 

open until November 21, 2024.  

Niagara Region's submission to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks is 

attached as Appendix I. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Emil Prpic 

Associate Director Waste Disposal Operations and Engineering 


